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 On 07th of July 2021, a new meeting of all partners involved in the European Erasmus + 

Gender equality project in science, technology, engineering, art and mathematics took place. 

Thus, the Teacher Training Center, the beneficiary of this project, organized the online meeting, 

with the help of the Google Meet platform. Each meeting follows the implementation stage of the 

project and aims to establish the tasks of all those involved in the project, discuss any difficulties 

encountered, present the products and the results obtained, etc. 

 During the meeting in July, discussions took place on the first IO1 activity. Therefore, each 

project partner presented in turn the three lesson plans developed. Regarding the lesson plans, Mrs. 

Angela Cotoară intervenes and reminds the partners to complete and submit a lesson plan survey 

so that they can be uploaded on the project platform. 

Also, clarifications were made regarding the fact that all project documents will be 

included in the E-book, responsible for the realization of this e-book being the House of the Mureș 

Teaching Staff, the direct beneficiary of the project. These E-books will be distributed at the 

project multiplication event.                                                 

 The Quality Assurance Questionnaire guide was presented, the partners being informed 

about the establishment of a quality assurance commission at the level of the partner organizations. 

The task of this commission is to verify the qualitative aspects of all products / activities carried 

out throughout the project. 

 Next, the discussion on open educational resources prepared by all partners was proposed 

on the agenda. They presented, in turn, the ten open educational resources, of which seven were 

taken from the Internet, and three made by each partner in an original way. Next, the Irish partners 

presented the proposed animation for Self-assessment questions, Dylan Hayles presented a draft 

of the platform, and Miguel Canada, represented by the Spanish partners, presented the draft of 

the site. 

 Mr. Toth Domokos, brought to the attention of the partners the fact that by July 15, 2021, 

the interim report of the project must be sent, for the first 6 months, requested by the National 

Agency. As a result, all partners were asked to send to the Mureș Teaching Staff house the 

expenses from the first 6 months of the project. In addition, Mr. Toth will send all the necessary 

documents to the Spaniards to be uploaded on the project site. 

 The next meeting was set for August 26, 2021. 

 

 


